
   
 

  Posted: Friday, July 26, 2024 
 

  2024 TRADE APPRENTICESHIP 
VACANCIES 

 
There are a number of apprenticeship positions available in the following trades: 

• Heavy Duty Equipment Technician* 
• Millwright 
• Industrial Electrician 

 

APPLICATION FORMS AVAILABLE AT: 
ILWU Local 500 Office 

100 – 111 Victoria Drive, Vancouver 

 
Trades are in high demand on the Waterfront, offering an incredible opportunity to 
expand your skillset. Whether you’re already on your apprenticeship journey or 
considering entering the trades, we encourage you to apply. 
 
Application opening: Friday, July 26, 2024 

Application closing: Friday, August 16, 2024, at 5pm 

Completed application forms may be submitted in person at the ILWU Local 500 Office 
(using the locked application box) 

Applications will only be accepted from active longshore workers covered by the 
BCMEA/ILWU Collective Agreement. All applicants must meet provincial standards 
before being registered as an apprentice. 
 
*Only applicants meeting the Heavy Duty Equipment Technician apprenticeship prerequisites 
will be considered. This includes completion of the SkilledTradesBC foundation program or 
equivalent relevant experience. 
 

For further information please contact: 
 

Richelle Payer 
BCMEA 
Trades & Apprenticeship Coordinator  
Ph. 604-614-6791 
Email: rpayer@bcmea.com  

 Rickey Baryer 
VP, ILWU Local 500 
Trades Apprenticeship 
Ph. 604-254-7131 
Email: vp@ilwu500.org   
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